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Title:  Tandem Axle Dump Truck 
From: Gary Smith, Fleet Director Meeting Date: September 18, 2017 

Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date / 
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N/A 
N/A 

Attachments: 
 
 

Formal Bid Recommendation 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
The Water & Sewer Residuals Division of Public Works has a tandem axle dump truck in need of replacement 
due to age and increasing maintenance costs.  Using the NC State Contract 070J, a 2018 Mack tandem axle 
dump truck is being recommended for council approval. 
 
BACKGROUND:  
The Water & Sewer Residuals Division has a 1998 Ford FT900 tandem axle dump truck with maintenance costs 
that have steadily increased over the past couple of years.  We recommend replacement based on age and 
overall condition.  The truck is used for transporting waste materials at the plant.  The Mack tandem axle truck 
is similar to the one they are currently using and will meet their needs.  The price of $140,018.80 is for one 
truck, body installation, and delivery. Estimated delivery is 150-180 days.   
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
Funds are available in 2017-18 budget 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
The Fleet Services Department recommends purchasing a 2018 Mack tandem axle truck with a dump body from 
Transource, Inc. Recommendation also includes declaring the old truck as surplus and disposing through the 
online auction process.  
 
 

         




